
CPRM, September 12, 2023 
RCC-15-23 

Correspondence from Rob Youngblut 
 

From: Rob and Kathy 
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 9:38 AM 
To: LIST - Office of Ward 1 <ward1@burlington.ca>; Mailbox, Clerks 
<Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Tyanadaga golf course 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I think the course was there first. People buy a house next to a golf course should know 
where they are buying and potential risks. If “they” don’t want errant balls coming into 
their yard, then simply pay for and put up their own nets to prevent it. The City should 
have no responsibility or cost involved in doing so. Period!! Stop wasting money and 
time in studies. 
If they don’t like it, then move. 
 
Rob Youngblut 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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